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I am appalled that I heard another company might be flying out of Altoona Blair County
airport. Southern airways express has always been the best in terms of customer service and
reliability. I especially enjoy flying in the Cessna caravan. I want southern airways express to
stay in Altoona! The board members made a mistake!

Chase



